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December 14, 2007 
 

 
 
 
The Honorable Joseph Lieberman 
Chair, Subcommittee on Private Sector and Consumer Solutions  

to Global Warming and Wildlife Protection 
Environment and Public Works Committee 
United States Senate 
456 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington DC 20510 

 
Dear Senator Lieberman: 
 
On behalf of the American Association for the Advancement of Science (AAAS), I am 
writing to thank you for your leadership over the years and your recent efforts to develop 
and shepherd to the floor of the U.S. Senate a bill that addresses climate change. 

As the AAAS Board noted in its December 2006 statement on climate change, “The time 
to control greenhouse gas emissions is now.”  America’s Climate Security Act of 2007 
provides an avenue to make timely and significant reductions in greenhouse gas 
emissions: a critical step to mitigate the effects of climate change. 

AAAS, the world’s largest general scientific society, stands ready to work with you to 
continue to address this important issue. 

 
 
       Sincerely, 
    

  
 
       Alan I. Leshner  
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The Honorable John Warner 
Ranking Member, Subcommittee on Private Sector and  
     Consumer Solutions to Global Warming and Wildlife Protection 
Environment and Public Works Committee 
United States Senate 
456 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington DC 20510 

 
Dear Senator Warner: 

 
On behalf of the American Association for the Advancement of Science (AAAS), I am 
writing to thank you for your efforts to develop and shepherd to the floor of the U.S. 
Senate a bill that addresses climate change. 

As the AAAS Board noted in its December 2006 statement on climate change, “The time 
to control greenhouse gas emissions is now.”  America’s Climate Security Act of 2007 
provides an avenue to make timely and significant reductions in greenhouse gas 
emissions: a critical step to mitigate the effects of climate change. 

AAAS, the world’s largest general scientific society, stands ready to work with you to 
continue to address this important issue. 

 
 
       Sincerely, 
 

  
 
       Alan I. Leshner  
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The Honorable Barbara Boxer 
Chair, Environment and Public Works Committee 
United States Senate 
456 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington DC 20510 

 
Dear Senator Boxer: 

  
On behalf of the American Association for the Advancement of Science (AAAS), I am 
writing to thank you for your leadership to shepherd to the floor of the U.S. Senate a bill 
that addresses climate change. 

As the AAAS Board noted in its December 2006 statement on climate change, “The time 
to control greenhouse gas emissions is now.”  America’s Climate Security Act of 2007 
provides an avenue to make timely and significant reductions in greenhouse gas 
emissions: a critical step to mitigate the effects of climate change. 

AAAS, the world’s largest general scientific society, stands ready to work with you to 
continue to address this important issue. 

 
 
       Sincerely, 
 

 
 
       Alan I. Leshner  

 
 


